Welcome to Early Years

Snack time

We have snack time each
morning with our milk.  All
children are welcome to bring in
a piece of fruit everyday. We
also encourage all children to
bring in a water bottle.

If you do not want your child to
drink milk please let us know.
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PE

PE is part of the Foundation Phase
curriculum and it is vital for your
child’s development.
will take place every Wednesday.
Please can all children come to
school dressed in their PE kit.
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Outdoor Learning

Outdoor learning takes place every
Monday. Please can all children
bring their wellies and a suitable
coat.

PE lessons

Uniform

To avoid pieces of uniform
going missing could you please
ensure you label everything -
we cannot stress this enough.

In case of accidents we ask that
all children keep spare set of

clothes in their bags. @

Google Classroom

Google classroom is used as our
primary way of informing you of
class messages and information.
It is the quickest and easiest way
to send out information to all
parents at the same time. The
easiest way to keep up to date
with class information is to
download the Google classroom
app onto your phone. Accounts
and passwords will be given out
during the first few weeks of
term.

Above shows the App icon.

beautiful
environment.

Topics

Throughout the year our class
topics match the Seasons. We will
be focussing upon nature and the
changes in our
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Teaching Team

Mrs Good
Mrs Macey
Mrs Ceaser

Miss Jones

End of School day

Please could you inform the office

if there are any changes with
regard to who is picking up your
child at the end of the school day.
This is of utmost importance for

ensuring the safety of your child.

We look forward to working
with you and your child
over the academic year. If at
any time during the course
of the year you have any
queries or concerns, please
do not hesitate to contact
us.

Thank you for your
support.

Early Years Team.
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